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Last two parts of Student Symposium to be held

November 21, 1968

The last two parts of the four-part student symposium, designed to study the role of the modern university
in today's complex society, will be held on the San Diego campus of the University of California on Monday,
November 25, and Sunday, December 1.

The symposium, sponsored by the Campus Program Board of the Associated Students at UCSD, is an
attempt to bring together members of the San Diego community and members of the University in a search for
greater understanding. The programs will begin at 8:00 p.m., and will be held in the Revelle Commons Cafeteria
at UCSD. They are free and open to the public.

The first two parts, two panel discussions, were well received by both the public and the University members.

The third part on November 25 will feature a lecture by Dr. William J. McGill, UCSD Chancellor, whose topic
will be: "What is the role of the University in society, and what are the forces involved in the assumption of this
role?" Gary A. Curtis, Program Board Chairman, will serve as moderator for a question and answer period
scheduled to follow the talk.

The final session, on December 1, will be an informal dialogue between eight UCSD students representing
various student organizations. They will discuss: "The University as an Agent of Change." Student Karl
Kottman will serve as moderator. Taking part in the dialogue are: Paula Cate, representing the Indicator student
newspaper; Byron King, representing the Students for a Democratic Society; Herman Rumper of the Tuesday
the Ninth Committee; Robert Wilson, representing Young Americans for Freedom; Tom Shepard, president
of the UCSD student body; Tom Baker, representing the Triton Times student newspaper; Phil Cunningham,
representing Students for Responsible Action; and a representative from the Black Students' Council.



